Thompson SCR No. 71

Requests Dept. of Economic Development to study the feasibility and advisability of
developing an official "Made in Louisiana’ certification, brand, or label and report its
findings to the House and Senate committees on agriculture, the House Committee on
Commerce, and the Senate Committee on Commerce, Consumer Protection, and
International Affairson or before February 1, 2015.



